PLYMOUTH PUBLIC SCHOOLS

CENTRAL OFFICE

27 NORTH HARWINTON AVENUE
TERRYVILLE, CONNECTICUT 06786

S. msp\“e

NOTICE
THE PLYMOUTH BOARD OF EDUCATION
AND THE
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

INVITE THE COMMUNITY TO ATTEND AN
INFORMATIONAL SESSION
DISCUSSING THE DETAILS OF THE
2023 — 2024 BUDGET

IN THE

TERRY VILLE HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM
33 NORTH HARWINTON AVENUE
TERRYVILLE, CT 06786

ON

THURSDAY, APRIL 27, 2023
AT
310 o1 7:00 P.M.
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13 ‘H BREMET4860) 314-4783 | FAX: (860) 314-2766 | plymouth.k12.ct.us

Plymouth Board of Education is an Equal Opportunity Employer and Provider.


https://plymouth.k12.ct.us

